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Ehe Commissioner’s Message
The Commissioner wishes all the readers of the R. E. m. Police 

Quarterly a very Mappu Rew Dear, he appreciates the good work of the 
Editor and Committee for their very efficient services during the year 1934.

Editorial
7 E are very pleased to publish a message from General MacBrien, the 

Commissioner of this Force, which is printed above.
The Committee responsible for the publication of this magazine would 

like to follow his example and wish our readers, one and all, the best of health, 
happiness and prosperity in 193 5.

Happy New Year We also wish to thank those ex-members of the Force 
and others who have displayed their interest in our 

Quarterly by subscribing for it.
To those who have so kindly contributed articles and to those who have 

transmitted to us items of interest we offer our heartiest thanks and express 
the hope that they will continue to assist us in the future. Their valuable help 
will be very welcome indeed.

It is the Commissioner’s desire to improve the Quarterly in every way 
possible so that it may be interesting and instructive to members of the Force.

The Frontispiece shows the members of "N" Division Musical Ride 
marching to attend the Armistice Day memorial service in New York. The 

critics have all been most complimentary about the perform- 
R. C. M. P. ances which those participating in this ride contributed, so 
in New York there is justification for feeling that the visit of the R. C. M. 

Police was really a great success.
So far the careers of the first three Commissioners of the Force have been 

dealt with in this Quarterly. The others will be written up in turn in later 
editions.

The Committee have encountered some difficulty in this task as many of 
the valuable and informative old files were destroyed in a fire years ago. They 

feel that many of our readers must know particulars of inter- 
Assistance of esting events in the careers of the Commissioners which still 

Readers is have to be published.
Invited They would therefore be most grateful to anyone who would 

write to the Secretary details of any episode in the careers of 
these gentlemen which they think would be suitable for inclusion in the 
notices which still remain to be written.
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